
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Cookie Month
Pizza Month
Drum Month
Popcorn Month

1
Make some cookies for 
Homemade Cookie 
Day!

2
This is the 10th month. 
Count up to 10 and 
back down to 1.

3
Sing “The Itsy Bitsy 
Spider Together”

4
Learn action words. 
Ask your child to show 
you how to jump, run, 
hop, etc.

5
World Teacher’s Day & 
World Smile Day!
Look in the mirror 
and practice your best 
smile!

6
It’s National Popcorn 
Month. Pop this tasty 
treat and emphasize the 
“P” in p-p-popcorn 

7
Go on a shape hunt to 
find objects that are 
squares, circles, and 
so on.

8
Play some tag on 
American Touch Tag 
Day

9
Fire Prevention Day

10
Take Your Teddy Bear 
To Work/School Day

11
It’s family history 
month. Share 
family memories with 
each other.

12
Read a book about 
farms for National 
Farmer’s Day

13
Create a reading fort 
and read some fall 
books!

14
Happy Birthday, Win-
nie The Pooh! Read a 
Pooh book today!

15
Go on a leaf hunt and 
see how many different 
tree leaves you can find.

16
Use your tree leaves to 
make crayon rubbings. 
Talk about patterns.

17
National Pasta Day

18
Practice making 
animal sounds 
together

19
Make a pizza 
together, for 
National Pizza Month. 
(See activity)

20
Play dress up with old 
clothes

21
Count Your 
Buttons Day

22
How long can you bal-
ance an apple on your 
head?

23
Visit the library to 
check out spooky pic-
ture books 
together.

24
See how many words 
you and your child can 
think of that rhyme 
with cat. Then sing the 
black cat song 
(see activity)

25 
Share stories about 
your childhood pets

26
Frankenstein 
Friday

27
National Tell a Story 
Day

28
Practice writing large 
Os and then trun them 
into jack o’lanterns 
with crayons!

29
Read “Five Little 
Pumpkins” or another 
fall counting book

30
National Candy Corn 
Day. Use these treats to 
count and eat them!

31
Halloween and 
Carve A Pumpkin Day
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We Saw A Black Cat 
(Sing to the tune of “Mary Had a Little Lamb”)

We saw a black cat,
black cat,
black cat.
We saw a black cat 
on Halloween.

(Make up additional verses)


